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GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE DEPARTMENT

AEEEEEEE

Dated Shillong the 18" June, 2021.

NOTIFICATION
In view of the COVID-19 pandemic and in order to ensure that private hospitals

in the State cater to COVID-19 patients at fixed and inexpensive rates, a Committee is hereby
constituted to examine and recommend the reasonable rates of COVID-19 treatments:

1. Dr. Aman Warr, Chairperson
Director of Health Services (M), Meghalaya

2, Dr.(Mrs.) R. F. Tariang Member
Director of Health Services (MCHE&FW), Meghalaya

3. Dr.{Mrs.) Y. A, Phira, Member Secretary
Joint Director of Health Services (MI), Meghalaya

4.  Prof (Dr.) Suvamay Chakraborty, Member
Medical Superintendent, NEIGRIHMS

5.  Dr. Andreas Dkhar, Member
It. Director of Health Services, {55) Civil Hospital, Shillong

6. Dr. Meban Kharkongor, Member
Medical Specialist, Dr. H.G. Roberts Hospital, Shillong

7.  Dr. Papia Chakravorty, Member
Modal Officer, COVID-19, Woodland Hospital, Shillong

8  Dr. Arwanlang Phanbuh, Member
Sr. ME&HO, R.P, Chest Hospital, Shillong

9, Dr. P. Bhuyan, Member
Medical Speciafist, Nazareth Hospital, Shillong

10. Smiti. Sonata Dkhar, Member
State Programme Manager, MHIS

Terms of Reference:

1. The Committee will examine the current rates of COVID-19 treatment in different
hospitals. It will also assess how the MHIS packages are being utilized by SECC (BPL)
beneficiaries and other MHIS beneficiaries,

2. The Committee will come up with recommendation on the reasonable cost of

providing quality medical care to the COVID-19 patients who are admitted in the
Private Hospitals taking into consideration the actual costs incurred in providing care
service and also the additional investments created by the hospitals to expand the
bed capacity (Oxygen service, ICUs, Ventilators) to meet the surge capacity during
the pandemic,

5d/-
(Sampath Kumar, 145)
Principal Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya,
Health & Family Welfare Department,



